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This Month’s Topics: 

• SEC 
Scholarship 

• Office Closure 

• Spring Energy 
Saving Tips 

• Happy St. 
Patrick's Day 

• Annual 
Meeting 
Reminder  
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SEC Scholarship  
 

Sierra Electric Cooperative, Inc. 
(SEC) is proud to announce the 
start of the 2024-2025 Scholarship 
Award season. The deadline for ap-
plications is April 5, 2024. 
 
The SEC Education Foundation 
was formed in 1990 by the SEC 
Board of Trustees. Since then, we have awarded $274,400 in 
scholarship awards to students attending an      accredited 
New Mexico college/trade schools full-time. 
 
Eligible students for our scholarships include immediate    
family members of active cooperative members (customers        
receiving electric service directly from Sierra Electric         
Cooperative, Inc.), immediate family members of SEC em-
ployees and persons residing in the service area of Sierra 
Electric who   utilize the electric power service provided by 
the Cooperative. 
 
We are also grateful for our partnership with Tri-State        
Generation & Transmission Association which provides us 
with scholarship awards for our applicants as well. All appli-
cants are considered for both scholarship awards.  

 

Sierra Electric Cooperative Office  Closed 
Friday March 29, 2024 for  

Good Friday. 



 
General Manager, Denise Barrera 

Business Phone: 575-744-5231 
Business Fax: 575-744-5819 

www.sierraelectric.org 
E-mail: sierra@secpower.com 

To report an outage toll-free in New Mexico 1-888-336-3380 
610 Highway 195 • PO Box 290 

Elephant Butte, NM  87935 
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Annual Meeting  
 

When - Tuesday, April 9th 

Where - Truth or Consequences Civic Center 

Registration :10:30 am   BBQ Meal:11:30 am   

Business Meeting  12:30 pm 

 


